From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: FW: Case# 16-1871-EL-BGN Icebreaker Windpower
Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 9:24:55 AM

From: Timothy Kenneley [mailto:tkenneley79@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 4:33 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case# 16-1871-EL-BGN Icebreaker Windpower

Dear members of the OPSB,

I have been a member of IBEW Local 38 for 35+ years. In that time, | can honestly say that |
rarely, if ever, encountered a proposal that was truly a win-win for every conceivable entity.
That is how I feel about the Icebreaker Wind power project.

Other sources of energy are certainly satisfactory but they are not renewable, and they are not
without costly (and most times toxic) byproducts. The Great Lake's region has an infinite
amount of wind just waiting to be tapped into, along with a more than ample sized qualified
work force eager to make the plan into reality.

Furthermore, our local economy would benefit immensely from the related construction,
maintenance, and monitoring of such installations.

| urge you to approve the Icebreaker Wind application, as | do not see a down side for your
constituency.

Sincerely

Timothy Kenneley
IBEW Local 38
Card # D623792
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